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As a United States Marine I 100% love this idea and support it! I proudly have 

Veteran plates on all my vehicles except for my motorcycles. I help run a Veterans 

non profit, whose focus is taking Veterans on motorcycle rides and campouts. I’ve 

heard the conversations around the campfire with our Veterans. We are all in support 

of this! Thanks for your consideration!  


